
Spring Term - Wb 15th January  ‘24

Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdleWEEKLY

Despite the frosty end to the week, it was lovely to see the children thoroughly enjoying the snow
earlier in the week. This week, I had the pleasure of meeting with governors and our ‘Happiness Heroes’
to discuss behavior and attitudes at Barrow. We gathered valuable insights through staff, governor,
and children's questionnaires, where the positivity surrounding 'The Barrow Way' was truly inspiring.

I'm thrilled to share that some fantastic suggestions have been put forward, including new play
equipment, a trim trail, and even a pot of 'magic dust.' We're committed to working on these ideas
and will keep you updated on the progress.

Before Christmas, Year 3 children presented a persuasive letter requesting a school tortoise. After
careful consideration and research, we've decided to grow our school family. Next Wednesday, we'll
be welcoming a baby horsefield tortoise into our school. We have asked the children to propose
names. We'll conduct a vote and officially name our little tortoise next Wednesday! 

Thank you for your ongoing support, and I hope you all have a delightful weekend.
Mrs McArdle

DIARYMon 22nd Jan - World Religion Day

Tues 30th Jan - Year 3 visit to the Hindu Temple

Wed 31st Jan - Year 2 visiting the foodbank

Wed 31st Jan- Year 1 visiting Clitheroe mosque

Thurs 1st Feb - Year 2 visit to Clitheroe URC church

Thurs 1st Feb - Year 6 visit to the synagogue

Fri 2nd Feb - Dress up for digits day (see below)

Fri 9th Feb - FOBS Valentines Disco (Info to follow soon)

Mon 12th - Fri 16th Feb - HALF TERM

See school website for full dates and times



THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Headteachers Award

Stars of the week

Fun in the snow Mayans in Rowan

The children in Rowan Class have been learning about the
Mayans.  They have each made their own headdress and
the winning one was made by High Chief Amber!
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